
I write in connection with your request for information which was received by the Office of 

the Police and Crime Commissioner on 29 October 2014 and clarified on 3 November 2014. 

Q1:  The costs of running the former West Yorkshire Police Authority in the final two years 

of its existence (in practical terms this should be 2011/12 and 2012/13).  The costs of 

running the PCC’s office for 2013/14.  The projected costs of running the PCC’s office for 

2014/15. 

This information has already been published and you can find it via the following links: 

 

a. For 2011-12 Statement of Accounts: 

 

http://www.westyorkshire.police.uk/sites/default/files/files/wypa/statement-of-

accounts-final-2011-12-280912a.pdf 

 

b.  For 2012-13 Statement of Accounts: 

 

http://www.westyorkshire-pcc.gov.uk/media/32338/2012-

13_audited_financial_statements_-_pcc.pdf 

 

c. For 13-14 Statement of Accounts: 

 

http://www.westyorkshire-

pcc.gov.uk/media/67345/statement_of_accounts_201314_pcc_audited.pdf 

 

d. For the 14-15 projected budget see the budget report below: 

 

http://www.westyorkshire-pcc.gov.uk/media/51607/decision-budget-201415-

170214.pdf 

 

Q2:  For each year, the number of staff employed by either the police authority or PCC. 

  

This information has already been published in previous freedom of information disclosures.   

Please see the links below: 

 

http://www.westyorkshire-pcc.gov.uk/media/58105/foi-staffing-180314.pdf 

 

http://www.webarchive.org.uk/wayback/archive/20121121094736/http://www.westyorksh

ire.police.uk/sites/default/files/files/wypa/foi-paid-staff-110712.pdf 

 
Q3:  A list of the current staff employed by the PCC. 

 

This information is available via the Police and Crime Commissioner’s website.   Please see the link 

below:  

 

http://www.westyorkshire-pcc.gov.uk/about/who-we-are.aspx 

 


